
From: Bryant, Kevin <kevin@kevinbryant.com>
To: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
Date: 10/31/2014 11:11:02 AM

Subject: Fwd: News Release: DEW Releases 2015 Unemployment Insurance Tax Rates, 
Businesses will realize nine percent reduction over 2014 tax rates

Attachments: NR Tax Rates2015.pdf

Unless already being done, I would suggest the Gov. mention this as often as possible. great news!
Sincerely,
Kevin

Kevin L. Bryant
SC Senate District 3
104-A North Avenue
Anderson, South Carolina 29625
c-864.202.8394
www.kevinbryant.com

----------Forwarded message ----------
From: Frick, Jean Cecil <JFrick@dew.sc.gov>
Date: Fri, Oct 31, 2014 at 10:13 AM
Subject: News Release: DEW Releases 2015 Unemployment Insurance Tax Rates, Businesses will 
realize nine percent reduction over 2014 tax rates 
To: "Frick, Jean Cecil" <JFrick@dew.sc.gov>
Cc: "Fairwell, Adrienne" <AFairwell@dew.sc.gov>

Please find attached the latest press release from DEW regarding the 2015 Unemployment Insurance 
tax rates.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Jean Cecil
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For Immediate Release

October 31, 2014

DEW Releases 2015 Unemployment Insurance Tax Rates 

Businesses will realize nine percent reduction over 2014 tax rates

COLUMBIA--The SC Department of Employment and Workforce (DEW) announces the release of
the 2015 unemployment insurance tax rates. The 2015 tax rates represent a nine percent reduction
over 2014 tax rates. Overall, South Carolina businesses will see that tax rates are approximately 20
to 25 percent lower for 2015 as compared to 2011 taxes when the new structure was implemented.

Rate reductions are a direct result of the state's economy improving, businesses employing more
than two million South Carolinians, DEW dramatically lowering benefit payouts, and legislative and
DEW policy changes to restrict benefits to individuals who lost their job through no fault of their own.

“The economy continues to improve, South Carolinians continue to find work and tax rates continue
to decline,” said DEW Executive Director Cheryl M. Stanton. “This is truly a testament to the efforts of 
our state's business community and workforce development. Because of its hard work, the UI trust 
fund is on a path to solvency in 2015.”

For the second year in a row, businesses should receive their individual tax rate notices during the
first week of November, six months before their first tax payment is required. Wage and Contribution 
reports are due by April 30, 2015, and these tax rates apply to the first $14,000 earned by each 
employee.

To date, South Carolina has repaid approximately $700 million of the $977 million borrowed from the 
federal government. The outstanding balance on the loan is $270 million, and the state is still 
scheduled to repay the loan in full by the end of 2015.

###

Adrienne R. Fairwell, APR
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